Argo Community High School District 217 Board of Education 1-Year Term Vacancy

The Board of Education of Argo Community High School District 217 is accepting applications to
fill the vacancy resulting from the resignation of Mrs. Lauren Vasquez.

The individual selected will serve on the Board from the date of appointment through May
2025.

The School District’s mission is to inspire, educate, and empower students to envision and
achieve a positive future for themselves and their community. The School District believes that i
is important to have a strong relationship between the school, our parents, the community, and
businesses.

Applicants for the Board vacancy must be a United States citizen at least 18 years of age who is
a resident of the State of lllinois and a resident of the School District for at least one year prior to
appointment. Additionally, applicants must be registered voters, not be listed on the child sex
offender registry, not hold another incompatible public office, or position, and not have any
prohibited interests in contracts with the School District.

Applicants should show familiarity with the Board’s policies regarding general duties and
responsibilities of a Board and a Board member, including fiduciary responsibilities, conflict of
interest, ethics, and gift ban. The Board’s policies are available at
https://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=argo 217.

If you are interested in applying for this position, please email a letter of interest with your
resume to the Superintendent of Argo Community High School District 217, Dr. William C.
Toulios at wtoulios@argohs.net beginning on August 12, 2024, and turned in by August 19,
2024.

We inspire, educate, and empower students to envision a positive future for themselves and their
community.
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